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Friday 9th February 2024 

Dear parents and carers, 
 

As we approach half-term, I would like to thank you for all of your support in what has been an incredibly busy period. As you 
know, we visited Colvestone Primary School on Monday to introduce a series of tours and workshops so that parents and 
carers there have the information they need to make a decision on whether they join us in September. There is so much to 
be very proud of at Princess May and it was good to be able to hold a tour on Wednesday for their year 5 parents and carers 
to showcase this. There will be several more over the coming weeks. 
 

You will now have received our events calendar for the remainder of term. This is also on our new noticeboard on Princess 
May Road. The absolute best place to keep up to date with events, however, is our page on X https://twitter.com/
PrimaryMay . Even if you do not have an account, our account is public, so you can see all that we have been up to. 
 

Have a great and restful half-term and we will see you all safely back on Monday 19 February 2024 at the usual time. 
 

Kevin Reynolds 
Headteacher 

A Message from the Headteacher 

Secret Agent Awards 
We use the ‘Agents’ to reflect on our learning behaviours and develop a Growth Mind-

set. 
 Well done to this week’s award winners. Please congratulate them on their excep-

tional achievement! 

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Reception 

Roshni Islam Akkshith Dylan Narle Elizabeth Mozan 

Star Writer 

Congratulations to Florence (Y1) who is this week’s star writer!  
Well done and keep up the good work! 

 

Gold Certificates 
 Well done to our children who achieved Gold Certificates this week.  Please congratu-

late them on their exceptional achievement! 

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Reception 
Libin 

Emad 

Sofia 

Evin 

Ipek 

Jose 

Ikeno 

Elena 

Mincho 

Petko 

Royce 

J’Mari 

Tamrina 

Yamar 

Manuela 

Usama 

Rosa 

John 

Khalid H 

Khalid G 

Nawal 

Amna 

Miski 

Elart 

Arthur 

Times Tables Rock Stars 

Congratulations to  Iker (Year 5 ) and  
Diandre (Year 3) who are this week’s 
Times Tables Rock Stars! 

 

Chinese Dance Workshops 

Look out for our Chinese dance workshops on Thursday 
22nd February 2024 for the whole school to celebrate Chinese New 

Year. Please ensure children 
come to school in their PE kits on 
that day. 

 
Happy Chinese New Year to all 

our families 
celebrating! 

Chinese New Year in Early Years! 

This week, Nursery and Reception have been learning 
about Chinese New Year! They practiced writing num-
bers in the powdered paint!  

Class Dojo Winners  

 Spring 1 Term Winners 

 

The overall class 
winner this term 
is Year 6  with 
13572 points! 

2nd—Year 3 with  
8122 points 

3rd—Year 4 with 
7721 points 

The individual 
class winners are:  

Reception  Aras—300 points 

Rosie—278 points 

Year 1 Asjah—328 points 

Florence—316 points 

Year 2  Evin—389 points 

Nellie—377 points 

Year 3 Jose—394 points 

Serkan—341 points 

Year 4 Dina—459 points 

Kiera—436 points 

Year 5 Manuela—319 points 

Yamur—311 points 

Year 6 John—558 points 

Ursula—503 points 

https://twitter.com/PrimaryMay
https://twitter.com/PrimaryMay
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Here are some pictures from our Children’s 

Mental Health Week.  Parents joined us in 

Early Years for a mindful craft workshop 

and they made shakers based on the book 

‘The Colour Monster’.  Our Art Therapist 

Hettie ran a workshop on this year’s theme 

“my voice matters”.  We also had a fantastic 

time taking part in watercolour workshops 

with a local artist. 

Don’t forget to join us on Wednesday 21st 

February at 3.30pm for our Art Exhibition.  

We can’t wait to share our art with you! 


